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Cooke Aquaculture Pacific has proven again and again that they are poor stewards of the Salish Sea.
In the past, when breaches have occurred, their only response was a litany if excuses. Before any
new permit is granted, please verify new processes are in place to protect our sea. Based on history
alone though, I recommend rejecting the permit request.


